
DANA POINT HARBOR
50-YEAR TIME CAPSULE

COMMEMORATIVE PLAQUE

Join us in the Harbor as we reunite 
on the one-year anniversary of the 
50-Year Time Capsule Celebration 

and unveil the new Commemorative 
Plaque on The Rock at Baby Beach!

Refreshments provided by

Tuesday,  August 29 at 10 AM
The Rock at Baby Beach

OC SUPERVISOR LISA BARTLETT
IN PARTNERSHIP WITH OC PARKS

Cordially invites you to attend a 
Special Dedication Ceremony for the

For more information, contact Sergio Prince at 
(714) 834-3550 or Sergio.Prince@ocgov.com


